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Dockets: 50-313/83-30
50-368/83-30

,

Arkansas Power & Light Company
ATTN: John M. Griffin

Vice President - Nuclear
Operations

P.O. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. James Kelly of this office
during the period November 17-18, 1983, of activities authorized by NRC
Operating Licenses DPR-51 and NPF-6, for Arkansas Nuclear One, Units 1 and
2 and to the discussion of our findings with Mr. John Marshall, and other
members of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined dur_ing the inspection were the proposed changes to the security
plan. Within this area, the inspection corsisted of examination of selective
procedures and representative records, interviews with personnel, and obser-
vations by the inspector on a line-by-line basis of the proposed changes to
the security plan. These findings are documented in the enclosed inspection
-report.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations or deviations were
identified.

The material enclosed herewith contains Safeguards Information as defined by
10 CFR 73.21 and its disclosure to unauthorized individuals is prohibited by
Section 147 of the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as amended. Therefore, the
material, with the exception of the report cover page which is an inspection
summary, will not be placed in the Public Document Room and distribution will
be limited.
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Arkansas Power & Light- -2-
Company.

Should you have any nuestions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased
to discuss them.with you.

Sincerely,

eoridnat sisned W'
g & crs.ssMAN*o

E. Gagliardo, Acting Chief.

Reactor Project Branch 2

Enclosure:
Appendix - NRC Inspection

Report 50-313/83-30; 50-368/83-30

cc w/ enclosure:
J. M. Levine, General Manager
Arkansas Nuclear One
P.O. Box 608
Russellville, Arkansas 72801

cc w/ enclosure:-
J. M. Levine, General Manager

.

Arkansas Nuclear One-
P.O. Box 608
Russellville, Arkansas 72801

bec: Copy of entire report maintained in RIV Security File and sent to:

John G. Davis, Director, NMSS
Harold R. Denton, Director, NRR
IE File
John T. Collins, Regional Administrator, RIV

bec: Dh2 - IE-02 - Letter and Appendix Inspection Summary only

bec: RIV - Letter and Appendix Inspection Summary only

bec to DMB ('I981)

bec distrib. by RIV:
RPB2 Resident Inspector
TPB- Section Chief (RPS-C)
RIV File.
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J. Gagliardo, DRRP&EP
J. Collins, RA J. Kelly, PSS

.G..Vissing, NRR
:R. Lee, NRR
MIS SYSTEM-
ARKANSAS STATE DEPT. HEALTH
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